
From: Stirling, Bryan
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/17/2013 2:39:54 PM

Subject: Fw: Senate Proviso 34.48

 

From: Lawrence Flynn [mailto:lflynn@popezeigler.com] 

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 02:39 PM

To: Stirling, Bryan 

Subject: Senate Proviso 34.48 

 

Bryan -
 
Good talking to you this afternoon â€“ thanks for returning my call so quickly.
 
As we discussed, I was calling in reference to Senate Proviso (34.48)(Part 1B). It was approved in conference 
committee last week and should be a part of the Senateâ€™s conference report that is submitted to the Governor for 
approval in the budget process.
 
By its terms, the proviso extends the permitting window for existing surface water withdrawers until July 15, 2013 
and provides for the payment of a previously required $1000 fee. The proviso affects the Inman Campobello Water 
District (ICWD) and has been approved as to form (at a minimum not challenged) by DHEC and Ms. Templeton. It is 
essential to ICWD that this proviso is adopted and it is strategically important to the long term success of upstate 
South Carolina and alliances between ICWD and some bordering local governments in North Carolina (whom ICWD 
expects to sell water).
 
Any efforts you can make to protect it and keep it in the budget would be greatly appreciated. Thanks and let me 
know if you have any questions or need any further information. Best, LEF

 
Lawrence E. Flynn

 
Direct: 803 354.4902
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CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: The information contained in this message may contain legally privileged and confidential information intended
only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or duplication of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us by
telephone or email immediately and return the original message to us or destroy all printed and electronic copies. Nothing in this transmission is
intended to be an electronic signature nor to constitute an agreement of any kind under applicable law unless otherwise expressly indicated. Intentional
interception or dissemination of electronic mail not belonging to you may violate federal or state law.
IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: Internal Revenue Service regulations generally provide that, for the purpose of avoiding federal tax penalties, a taxpayer
may rely only on formal written advice meeting specific requirements. Any tax advice in this message, or in any attachment to this message, does not
meet those requirements. Accordingly, any such tax advice was not intended or written to be used, and it cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding
federal tax penalties that may be imposed on you or for the purpose of promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any tax-related
matters.
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